
HARRY MILLER HAPPENINGS #12 

November 27th, 2023 

Important dates: 

November 30th, Thursday—Last day to place gift card orders for HMMS Gift Card Tech Fundraiser 

Now being the month of November, we are nearing the end of the HMMS Gift Card Tech Fundraiser. 
A reminder that this is the main Tech fundraiser each year and a great way to help support our 
HMMS Tech program and also get those gift cards you need for Christmas. A reminder that students 
can see Mr. Locke over the noon hours with completed order forms and payment. If students need 
another form, Mr. Locke also has these available. Thank you!  

Friday, December 1st—Channel your flannel since we are all mad for plaid today! 
Wear your flannel or plaid to school today.  

December 4th, Monday—report cards  sent home with students;  

December 4th, Monday—Link for scheduling your parent teacher meetings, both in person and virtual, 
will be sent out on this date. A reminder that you will need to book meetings with each teacher that 
you wish to meet with.  

Thursday, December 7th—Power Play and Christmas Market  

Thursday, December 7th—4-7 pm Parent teacher meetings in person 

Friday, December 8th—9-11:30 a.m Virtual parent teacher via Microsoft Teams  

Friday, December 8th—no school for students due to parent teacher and professional learning 

 

HMMS ATHLETICS  NOVEMBER 27th-DECEMBER 1st  

If you have any questions related to athletics, please reach out to Mrs. 

Throop, our Athletic Director, at cheryl.throop@nbed.nb.ca  

 

mailto:cheryl.throop@nbed.nb.ca


 

In search of:  

• For some holiday fun, we are looking to borrow some wagons, or carts, if possible for 
the weeks of December 11th and 18th.  Please e-mail Mrs. Demmons or Mrs. Logue if 
you can help us with this.  April.logue@nbed.nb.ca or bonita.hayward-
demmons@nbed.nb.ca   

• Student vendors for a December 7th, Thursday, Christmas Market, that some classes 
will be participating through their Power Play program in IBL (Sci/SS). We want to ex-
tend the invitation to other students who have an entrepreneurial spirit, and would like 
to sell their homemade products. More information will be shared during morning an-
nouncements and there is an info letter for interested students and sign up in the main 
office.  

        Thank you so much.  

 

THE DEN: Blue Bear Families supporting their young!  
 

We are looking for help in supervising/running the Christmas market, 
(Dec. 7th) Santa’s Workshop (dates TBD), our Merry and Bright Student 
Social (December 14th).  If you can help with any of these, please reach 
out to me at bonita.hayward-demmons@nbed.nb.ca  

 

The Den meeting will be rescheduled following confirmation from the 
families involved.  

Thank you so much for your continued support!  
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